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KENSINGTON PALACE

From:  Ms Heather Wong
Assistant Private Secretary to HRH The Duke of Sussex, K.C.V.0O.

Private and Confidential

28th March, 2019
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The Duke of Sussex has asked me to thank you for your letter in connection
with the Superhero charity bike rides and MAG.

Please accept my apologies it has taken until now to reply. We have been
overwhelmed with kind letters to Their Royal Highnesses and it is taking some time to
respond to them all.

It was kind of you to write to His Royal Highness as you did, but I regret that
he is unable to comply with your request. The Duke is currently focussing on
commitments in support of the organisations and programmes with which he is

formally associated. I am sorry to send you such a disappointing reply.

His Royal Highness would have me send you his thanks and very best wishes
for the upcoming rides.
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Barry Bassett, Esq.



